
Notice of Consideration Meeting – Virtual/Electronic 

February 23, 2021 

Affected Property Owners 

Re: Public Council Meeting to Consider – Dawson Drain 

Please take notice that on April 3, 2020 Gerard Rood P.Eng., of Rood Engineering Inc., filed with the 
Clerk’s Office the Drainage Report (Report) dated April 3, 2020 for the repair and improvement of the 
Dawson Drain. A copy of the Report is attached. 

The Town of Tecumseh virtual meeting is scheduled as follows: 

Date: March 9, 2021 

Time: 6:15 pm 

Place: Electronic Meeting. Due to COVID-19 and restrictions on public gatherings, this meeting will 
be held in a virtual forum through electronic participation only. There will not be an in-
person meeting. 

As a landowner affected by the proposed works, you are requested and encouraged to attend this 
meeting. Additional information regarding the Drainage Act process is located on the Ontario Ministry 
of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs (OMAFRA) website at http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca 

A confirmation email will be sent to you after registration and subsequent email with login information 
will be sent to you prior to the meeting. 

Due to the COVID-19 declared emergency, Public Meetings are being held virtually through electronic 
means and live-streamed on the Town’s website. Any person who wishes to make oral submissions 
during the electronic Public Meeting must register as a delegate. To register as a delegate, persons 
may use the online registration form on the Town’s website at https://www.tecumseh.ca/en/town-
hall/appearing-before-council.aspx or by providing contact information (name, address, email and 
phone number) to the Town Clerk by 12:00 (noon) on March 4, 2021. Registered delegates will 
receive the necessary log-in details to the meeting. By registering as a delegate, persons are 
consenting their image, voice and comments being recorded and available for public viewing on the 
Town’s website. Written submissions may also be provided to the Clerk by 12:00 (noon) on March 4, 
2021. 

Any person may attend the public meeting and/or make written or verbal representation either in 
support of or in opposition to the Technical aspects of the Engineers Report. 

If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Council of The Corporation of the Town of 
Tecumseh on the adoption of the Engineers Report, you must make a written request to The 
Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh, c/o Laura Moy, Clerk, at the mailing address noted in the 
header above. 

http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/
https://www.tecumseh.ca/en/town-hall/appearing-before-council.aspx
https://www.tecumseh.ca/en/town-hall/appearing-before-council.aspx
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Sam Paglia, P.Eng. 
Drainage Superintendent 


